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request for INPUT for A REVISION OF 
RECOMMENDATION ITU-R M.2003 and REport ITU-R M.2227
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At its November 2016 meeting, ITU-R Working Party 5A initiated work on a revision of Recommendation ITU-R M.2003, which provides the general characteristics and radio interface standards for Multiple Gigabit Wireless Systems in frequencies around 60 GHz, and its companion Report ITU-R M.2227. 
ITU-R Working Party 5A kindly invites external organizations to provide updated and/or new material for the revisions of Recommendation ITU‑R M.2003 and Report ITU-R M.2227 as appropriate.  The current working documents are attached.
The next meeting of Working Party 5A is scheduled for 22 May – 1 June 2017.  The deadline for contributions is 16:00 hours UTC on Monday, 15 May 2017; contributions received after the deadline will be considered at the following meeting of WP 5A.

	Status:	For action.

	Contact:	Sergio Buonomo 
	E-mail:	sergio.buonomo@itu.int



Attachments:	Working document towards a preliminary draft revision of Recommendation ITU‑R M.2003-1 “Multiple gigabit wireless systems in frequencies around 60 GHz” - Annex 17 to Document 5A/298
		Working document towards a preliminary draft revision of Report ITU-R M.2227‑1 “Multiple Gigabit Wireless Systems in frequencies around 60 GHz” - Annex 18 to Document 5A/298
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